
 

 
 
 

FACULTY FUND  

for Bread Loaf Financial Aid Recipients  
 
 

 
Funding: The Middlebury Bread Loaf School of English Faculty Fund is intended for returning 
students who will be studying at the Bread Loaf School of English in summer 2023. The Faculty 
Fund has been established to support recipients of financial aid who, due to exceptional 
circumstances, still have outstanding need.   
 
 
Eligibility: To be eligible, applicants must be returning students in good standing who have been 
awarded Middlebury financial aid. Priority is given to those who have not previously received 
Faculty Fund support, and applicants must indicate how they intend to fund the remainder of 
their Bread Loaf studies. 
 

 
Awards: Faculty Fund provides modest awards that supplement financial aid. Applications will be 
reviewed in early May. Recipients will be notified shortly after decisions are made. Students 
should submit their applications only after they have received aid awards and any fellowships or 
scholarships. 


